
  
 

 
 

 
 

 

A TRIP TO VISIT THE MEHRAN UNIVERITY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY, JAMSHORO  
TO PROMOTE THE IBA SINDH FOUNDATION PROGRAM –BATCH 2015  

AMONG THE HSSC LEVEL-II STUDENTS ON OCTOBER 26, 2014, SUNDAY 
The trip was led by the Coordinator – Dr. Zeenat Ismail along with four SFP Program students who had visited the Mehran 
University of Engineering and Technology, Jamshoro on October 26, 2014. The objective of the trip is to target the HSSC Level-II 
students who had applied for the Pre-Entry Test of MUET, Jamshoro for the Undergraduate Admission -2015. During our trip we 
have distributed the promotional material and encourage the students to apply in the IBA Sindh Foundation Program Batch 2015.  

 

   


